Thank you for this opportunity to run for the Vice Chair of the Academic Senate. In addition to having served on the Senate Executive Committee for the past 4-1/2 years, I have served on the following university-wide committees: the Council for Faculty and Graduate Scholarship, formerly known as the University Research Council (8 years, including one year as chair), the Undergraduate Research Faculty Advisory Committee (3 years), the International Center Advisory Council (1-1/2 years), the Faculty Development Advisory Committee (3 years), and the University Curriculum Committee (1 year). If elected, it would be my privilege to serve as the Vice Chair for the remainder of the 2015-16 academic year.

Best regards,
Julie
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